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March 15, 2020
Dear Parents/Guardians and Stakeholders,
As of today, Governor Kim Reynolds has suggested that schools close for four weeks.  Now, what does that mean for us?  It means that your student will not be in school for four weeks.  There are several other questions that need to be answered concerning many different things and we will keep you posted as to what we are doing and how we are going to do it.  
The building also will be shut down to none essential staff during this time.  This is the right thing to do in order to make sure our building is as clean as it can be and as safe as it can be. I appreciate your understanding regarding this manner.  If you need something from the school, please contact myself and we will figure out how to get you what you need.
You can also see the Governor’s release at the following link: https://governor.iowa.gov/press-release/gov-reynolds-recommends-iowa-schools-close-for-four-weeks-will-hold-a-press
Again, this is the recommendation by the government and we are working with government officials in order to make this situation as workable as possible.  I appreciate your understanding with this matter and if you have any questions please contact me by any means necessary.  Thank you again and stay safe.
Respectfully,

Adam Eggeling

Superintendent/PK-8 Principal

Charter Oak-Ute CSD

 

